
Our church continues to partner with four other churches: Grand Avenue United Methodist
Church, Christ the King Lutheran Church, Living Hope Lutheran Church, and Parkside
Community United Church of Christ, all located in Port Washington and Saukville, to
support our joint ecumenical initiative, Lighthouse Youth Ministry. All middle school and
high school youth are invited to participate this fall! Christin Flucke, Youth Director, will be
joining us for our first Sunday of the program year at 9:00 on Sunday, September 8, to tell
us all about Lighthouse! Here are their plans to start the year:
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Please contact Christin at (262) 483-9582 or christin.flucke@lighthouseyouth.org if you
have any questions. Visit Lighthouse - Port Washington Saukville Ecumenical Youth Ministry
on Facebook or go to their website at lighthouseyouth.org. 

Christin Flucke,
right, along with
Elaina Perez and
Josie Goetz,
participating in
"Serve Boldly"
mission experience
in July. 

Wacky Olympics - September 8 from 6:00-8:00 p.m.
Celebrate the start of a new program year with a nod to the 2024 Paris Olympics as the
group gathers for an evening of wacky games and friendly competition! All supplies will be
provided but be sure to come in clothes you won’t mind if they get a little messy!

Corn Maze and Fall Fun -September 22 from 4:00-6:00 p.m. 
Welcome fall with a trip to Creekside Valley Farm for an afternoon of outdoor fun including
a corn maze, petting zoo, pumpkin games, scavenger hunt, and more! Lighthouse will cover
the cost of the corn maze, but students are invited to bring along a few bucks for snacks.
Students can be dropped off/picked up from Lighthouse, and the group will carpool to the
farm together. 

“Lighthouse Life” Night - September 29 from 7:00-8:00 p.m.
New this year, Lighthouse will be offering “Lighthouse Life” nights once a month. This will
be a time to simply hang out in the group’s awesome space, eat snacks, have a short
devotion on a topic of faith, and then enjoy some free time to play games or do some other
themed activity together. All are welcome!

“The Thorn” Live Show in Milwaukee - October 13 from 12:00-4:30 p.m. 
Advertised as “Cirque meets the Passion of Jesus”, this unique touring performance offers a
mix of music, drama, aerial acrobatics, dance, and visual effects as it tells the story of God’s
love for the world. We will meet at Lighthouse and carpool to the Miller High Life Theater in
Milwaukee for the 1:00 p.m. show. Students are asked to pay $10, and Lighthouse will cover
the rest of your ticket cost. See page 6 for more information.

https://www.facebook.com/Lighthouse-Port-Washington-Saukville-Ecumenical-Youth-Ministry-273196236847639/?ref=search&__tn__=%2Cd%2CP-R&eid=ARCatHj21cW6UJa0oVf9tEa6QdExHyit9HiO9hegKv-1TqP_bTFBRKjpxaTi1bS3o82t9VqMu0ST0lrA
http://www.lighthouseyouth.org/

